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REPLY REFER TO:
rsonne

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Hon. William Langer
United States Senate
Washington 25, D. C.

My dear Senator Langer:

During Commissioner Emmons' absence, this will acknowledge the
receipt of your letter dated July 22 transmitting a letter you received
from Mr. Martin Cross, Chairman, Tribal Council, Three Affiliated Tribes
of the Fort Berthold Reservation, together with a copy of & resolution
recommending Mr. Frank Gordon for the position of Superintendent at that
agency.

Tribal representatives from the Fort Berthold Agency were in the
Office recently and at that time talked with me concerning Mr. Gordon.
They were assured that in line with the Bureau's promotion-from-within
policy, Mr. Gordon would be given every consideration, along with other
qualified individuals, in making a selection for the Superintendent posi-
tion.

In accordance with your request, the enclosures submitted with
your letter are returned herewith. We appreciate your interest in this
matter.

Sincerely yours,

(Sgd) W. BARTON GREENWUOD

ACTING
Commissioner
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